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Please pass this bill to require insurance companies to reimburse Naturopathic 

Doctors (NDs) at the same rate as Nurse Practitioners (NPs), Physician Assistants 

(PAs), Medical Doctors (MDs), and Doctors of Osteopathic Medicine (DOs). 

 

I stopped going to medical doctors because of the cost and the lack of quality care. 

I have ONLY seen Naturopathic Doctors for the past 10 years for all of my medical 

needs and want my medical insurance to cover my costs just as a medical visit would 

be covered. 

 

Thank you, 

John Lopez 


